
   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Glenwood School 
www.glenwood.essex.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01268 792575            e-mail: admin@glenwood.essex.sch.uk 

Together we will; respect, achieve and make good choices 

Newsletter – Friday 19th July 2019 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 3rd September: Non Pupil Day 

Wednesday 4th  September: Non Pupil Day 

Thursday 5th:  First day back 

Monday 14th October: Non Pupil Day 

 
 

 

 School Dinners 

Week beginning 22nd July: Menu 1 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Facebook 

Please follow us on Facebook! Search for “Glenwood School” 
and click ‘request’. This page will keep you up to date on 
school events throughout the year and show you some of the 
fun activities that take place.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you so much for your generosity; your collective gift will give me a memorable first holiday in term 

time!  I would also like to thank everyone who has sent in individual gifts and cards; I feel very spoilt.   

I have loved my time at Glenwood; fantastic young people, positive and committed staff and supportive and 

involved Parents and Carers.  I wish everyone involved with Glenwood much happiness and success in the 

future. 

It has been a busy few weeks for all of us with end of term celebrations and special events, assemblies and 

trips. 

At the end of this term we will be saying ‘Happy Retirement’ to Angela Harms who has been a Learning 

Support Assistant for 23 years.  Nick Smith, Class Teacher with older learners, is leaving his current role to 

take on a different role with young people.  I am sure you will join me in sending very best wishes to Nick 

and Angela. 

I am pleased to say Liz Cornish and I will be able to spend some time together during the holiday period. 

I hope you all have a good Summer. 

 

Thank you again 

With very best wishes 

 

Judith Salter 

Headteacher 
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